
18th January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you and your family are all safe and well. Last week was the first full week of remote 
home learning for many of our children. The staff and I are delighted with how the children 
have engaged in their learning and Zoom sessions. A big thank you to all our parents and 
carers for getting your child online for remote learning. If you having any difficulties or have 
any questions please contact us on support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk or you can phone 
school on 01617702400. This week we will be asking your children to complete an online 
questionnaire to see how we can further develop remote learning to support them. 
Stay Home and Stay Safe. 
Mrs Booth 

Please encourage your child to log onto 
Times Tables Rockstars. Learning and 
practising the Times Tables really helps 
your child to progress in Maths. A prize 
will be given each week to the child who 
has collected the most points!

Oldham Council have an 
Emergency Need Helpline for 
families who are 
struggling during COVID19
The number is 01617707007

Free School Meal Vouchers
Following confirmation from the government that 
vouchers may be issued where it is not possible to 
provide food parcels, FSM Vouchers will be sent out 
to you this week. They will be back dated to the 4th

January. Please note: if your child is attending 
school they will not be eligible for the vouchers.

If you think you may be eligible for Free School 
Meals please contact the school office as soon 
as possible. Mrs. Ordano will be happy to help 
you. 

Critical Workers:
Please can you contact school on a Friday to 
inform us when your child will be attending 
school the following week in relation to shift 
patterns. Please remember, it is 
recommended that wherever possible if a 
parent is at home then the child remains at 
home with them. 

A Love of Learning! 
Here at Holy Family we want all children to develop 
a love of learning and be proud of what they have 
achieved. To encourage the children, teachers will 
be awarding dojos to children who have 
persevered, are trying their best, who have 
overcome a difficulty or produced a high quality 
piece of work.  These dojos can then be used to buy 
treats from 
our school dojo shop!!! 
Next week we will also be 
starting our Celebration 
Assembly. More details to
follow. 

Food Parcels:
This is a very difficult time for many people. If 
you require a little help you can contact school 
on support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk or you can 
contact The Breaking Waves Foundation directly 
on Facebook to request a food parcel. Please 
remember we are here to help. 

Extra data for Mobile Devices!
The government have launched a scheme to support families 
with remote learning during lockdown. If you require 
additional data for child to engage in online learning please 
contact school as soon as possible and we will request 
additional data for you.
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